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<p>In this project we used the <em>ds106</em> album cover project. We 
learned how to use the internet for designing album covers. I used Power 
Point to put all my design elements together to make an album cover. I 
pressed control/shift to bring up the format text option to add glow and 3-
D effects on my font.</p> 

<p>I learned that I like to make my pages dramatic and noticeable. I used 
<em> www.google.com/webfonts</em> for my fonts. I highlighted the font 
title and copied it into my code so my font would be the same as the one 
from the website. I also used the <em>ds106</em> website to choose my album 
covers and quotes to go along with them. When I clicked on the website link 
to find my album cover name it took me to a random wikipedia page. When I 
clicked on the link for a quote, it took me to a website filled with 



different quotes and/or sayings. When I clicked the 3rd link for a 
background cover, it took me to a flickr page with a list of randomized 
pictures.</p>
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<p>Minimalism is the simplest way to represent a piece of media. When you 
look at it you should know exactly what it's representing. For this project 
we minimized 3-5 pieces of our favorite media, like my Big Bang Theory 
minimalism.</p>

<p>Minimalism was surprising challenging for me in some ways. Making simple 
shapes was easy, but putting them all together to form a poster was a 
little difficult. My How I Met Your Mother minimalism was probably the most 
challenging for me.</p>

<p>I decided on what I was going to represent my pieces of media by basing 
them on what is most obvious about the media, like in my Hunger Games 
minimalism. Katniss' arrow is a main part in the series, which is why I 
chose to use that to represent that piece of media.</p>

<p>This is quality work because I put a lot of effort and time into 
creating these album covers. I got positive feedback from my peers and lots 
of constructive criticism for the next time I do a project like this.</p>

<p>My BAZINGA poster is my favorite because of the color contrast and the 



way it represents the TV show <em>Big Bang Theory</em> so clearly. I love 
the way the colors work so well together and how the atom came together so 
well in the final product.</p>

<p>I learned how to represent a piece of media with an object that so 
clearly and easily.</p>

<p>I got feedback from my teachers and friends.</p>

<p>For my next project I plan to do as well as I did on this project with 
my final result.</p>
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